
Dear Parents & Carers,

Our Caterers for 2024 - Nourish Catering Company

We are pleased to let you know that our catering company for the next academic
year will be Nourish Catering Company. They are a well established catering
company and have been providing the children’s lunches since September 2023.

To ensure that we provide Nourish with current information, we would be grateful if
all parents could complete the link below advising as to whether or not your child
has any food allergies/ intolerances. Please can we request that you complete the
link before 1st July so that we can provide the allergen information to the kitchen
manager ready for your child’s start in September.

Catering Form 2023

If you have any difficulties completing the form, then please get in contact with the
School Office.

We have attached a copy of their current menu that will operate in September,
together with their latest newsletter. Please also take a look at their website on
www.nourishcontractcatering.co.uk.

Best wishes,

Ms S Simpson - Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVBU9eqN2NcZJhI2Ao3A6HJ1z6dMO1WFvbN8mK3ZbERAfNdA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.nourishcontractcatering.co.uk

